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For Immediate Release  |  August 17, 2021 

 

Clearwater emergency department overnight closures Aug. 17 - 22 
 

CLEARWATER – Clearwater and area residents are advised that the Dr. Helmcken Memorial 

Hospital emergency department will be closed overnight between 7 p.m. and 7 a.m. from Aug. 18 to 

Aug. 22 due to limited staffing availability. 

 

Patients requiring emergency services should call 911 or proceed to the Royal Inland Hospital in 

Kamloops.  

 

If you are unsure what services you need, please call 811 to speak to a registered nurse. 

 

Interior Health apologizes for this temporary interruption to normal services. 
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Media, for information: 

Media@interiorhealth.ca  

1-844-469-7077 
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